
NYN Web Coordinator's Report 

 
   Eight days after the May Convention, I met with Kathi D, who gave me an impressive binder 
with detailed instructions for the position.  She also showed me the basic things I would be doing, 
using her laptop computer. 
 
   It was a couple of weeks before I began receiving requests from the website.  The first was a 
request to put a Pennsylvania event on our Events Calendar, and I had two more requests to add 
events to our calendar.  
 
Since then, I have had a total of 12 requests for meeting information, over two-and-a-half months. 
One person had a meeting change for the Albany area, and I referred them to the Albany AIS. I 
was just asked for Rochester AIS bylaws, which I stated are listed on their website. Bonnie, from 
Delhi NY, wanted contact information for her district, which was referred to our Delegate, since 
they have no DR. 
 
   There is now an Al-Anon Web Coordinator's Forum.  The subjects covered so far are above 
my pay grade, referring to programs used to build websites.  Luckily, I have Kathi D. backing 
me up, and available by email whenever I have questions. 
 
John O.,   
NYN Web Coordinator	
  


